
UNIVERSITY OF BALTIMORE SCHOOL OF LAW ON-CAMPUS ORIENTATION 2017 
 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 19 (optional) Giving Back 

ALL NEW STUDENTS 

 

PRO BONO OPPORTUNITIES: All new students are invited to participate in any or all of these pro bono experiences. 
You must RSVP for these sessions. If you cannot make it now, or wish to find out more information later in the 
semester, you will certainly be able to do so.   
 
  

9am-12pm 
Location 
provided on 
RSVP 
 
RSVP needed 

 6th Branch 
 
Join your classmates and UB Law faculty and staff, as we work to better our community with the 
6th Branch! We'll meet at a location to be determined location (information will be sent out soon) 
and help rebuild a park or playground for Baltimore kids. Pizza will be served for lunch. This is a 
great way to get to know your classmates, and those who will work with you during your time at 
UB Law. Please wear clothes you don’t mind getting dirty.  
 
This is always one of our most popular volunteer opportunities at UB Law and we are known for 
bringing a great group of law student volunteers. Learn more about the 6th Branch.  
 
Please RSVP for this event 
 

2-3pm 
CFCC (5th floor, 
Suite F) 
 
 RSVP needed 

Center for Families, Children and the Courts 
 
Interested in making a difference in the lives of Baltimore City public school children while 
collaborating with District and Circuit Court judges and magistrates?  The School of Law's Sayra 
and Neil Meyerhoff Center for Families, Children and the Courts (CFCC) Truancy Court Program 
(TCP) invites you to this volunteer information/training session. The TCP is a team-based, holistic, 
early-intervention program that works with truant students in Baltimore City, where more than 40 
percent of high school students are chronically truant and one-third of students fail to graduate on 
time.  Attend the information session to learn more about CFCC and ways you can get involved 
with the TCP.  Time commitment ranges from an hour or two each semester to an hour each week 
for ten to fourteen weeks; options include assisting with TCP events, tutoring, and mentoring, 
among others.   
 
Please RSVP for this event  

 

http://the6thbranch.org/
http://webteach2.ubalt.edu/Checkbox/Survey.aspx?s=7bd3007011e54e07af49ad0b511c28a1
http://webteach2.ubalt.edu/Checkbox/Survey.aspx?s=7bd3007011e54e07af49ad0b511c28a1
http://webteach2.ubalt.edu/Checkbox/Survey.aspx?s=7bd3007011e54e07af49ad0b511c28a1

